
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Nebraska Recreation and Parks Association (NeRPA) is currently accepting proposals from 

cities or towns in regards to hosting the 2026 NeRPA Annual Conference.  

The NeRPA is a non-profit organization founded in 1961. This state wide organization is devoted 

to recreation, therapeutic recreation, and park professionals. The NeRPA assists in professional 

development and growth by providing educational opportunities, certifications, discussions, 

and publications.  

The annual NeRPA conference is held in the fall each year, often between mid-September and 

mid-October. The NeRPA conference is three days. As a host city or town, the NeRPA executive 

board requests that representatives from the city or town work with NeRPA members with 

conference planning to assist with choosing conference and hotel accommodations, providing 

suggestions for local conference speakers, recommendations for local facility tours, and ideas 

for evening socials. Support from the NeRPA Conference Planning Committee would be 

provided throughout this process.  

Interest in hosting the 2026 NeRPA annual conference may be sent to Michaela Stuhr, site-

selection representative, at mstuhr@cityofyork.ne.gov. Michaela will also be available to 

answer any questions regarding being a host city or town.  

Thank you in advance for your interest and support of the Nebraska Recreation and Park 

Association.     

 

With sincerest appreciation,  

Michaela Stuhr 

mstuhr@cityofyork.ne.gov 

402.363.2630 

Nebraska Recreation and Parks Association 

 


